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Dates 
More dates have been added to the calendar on our school website. Next week the date for your child’s class 
Sports Days will be added so please keep checking it. It is the week beginning 23rd May so sooner than you 
think. The school website calendar can be found here (www.saintjosephs.wigan.sch.uk) 
 

Year 4 First Holy Communion 
Year 4 will be taking their First Holy Communion on Saturday 21st May at 10.30am. 
There are two more Sacramental Programme sessions to complete before this. (Sessions 6 & 7) They will 
continue on Monday 9th May and Monday 16th May in school for the children 3.30pm-4.30pm. I am awaiting 
the final details about the arrangements from Father Kieran. Once received, I will send a letter out and 
answer questions such as how many can attend per family, which I know a few parents have been asking. 
 
 

 

SAT WEEK  
Can I ask that all children go to bed early and are in school on time this week. It is important that they do not 
feel any pressure, rather see this as an opportunity to showcase what they know. There is more to each and 
every one of them than their subject knowledge, which they know. However, they are also striving to be the 
very best version of themselves. 
 

Upcoming events: 
Week beginning Monday 9th May – SAT Week for Year 6 
Thursday and Friday 12th & 13th May - Year 3 Residential to the Anderton Centre 
Week beginning Monday 16th May – Walk to school week 
Friday 20th May – INSPIRE session for Reception parents 
Friday 20th May – BREAK THE RULES DAY 
Week beginning Monday 23rd May – Jubilee Week and Sports Day Week  
 
Paint Plea 
We are currently tidying up our school garden as the Eco Council have some lovely plans for it. If anyone has 
any coloured paints which they could donate to school, to paint our wooden beds, we would be very grateful. 
At the moment we have yellow, red, blue and green. We would appreciate any colour outdoor paint. 
Thanking you in advance. 
 
Have a lovely Bank Holiday weekend everyone and remember we are back in school on Tuesday 3rd May! 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Miss Daley 
 
 

http://(www.saintjosephs.wigan.sch.uk)/

